To: The parent(s) of ___________________

From: David A. Young

Subject: Open House August 31, 1999

Date: September 4, 1999

Due to a family emergency, I was unable to attend the Open House last week. If you would like to know more about the course that your child is enrolled in, please do one or more of the following. If you would like to contact me for other reasons, please use one of the conduits listed below. I hope to have personal contact with you at least twice this year. If I don’t hear from you in response to this catalyst, I will be contacting you.

I. Call me at (501) 444-3050-148 and we can discuss this class on the phone, or schedule a meeting time so that I may explain the goals of the course.

II. Email me at dyoung@fayar.net and communicate your questions.

III. Go to the FASST web page and select the appropriate URL to examine the Course syllabus and other information.

IV. Record your questions, and/or suggested alternative interaction methods in the space below and return it by way of your child, or mail it to the address below.

Sorry for the inconvenience,

DAY

David A. Young

Fayetteville High School

1001 West Stone Street

Fayetteville, AR 72701

http://fasst.fayar.net
Questions/Comments: ________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Suggested alternative meeting time. I am free 7:00-7:30 AM, 9:45 to 10:25 AM, 2:30 to ??? PM on school days, and at various times on weekends: _____________________________________________________________________

Parent Name: __________________________________________________________

Parent Contact Information: _______________________________________________

